From: Joe Gonzalez <joe@packet-masters.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:33 PM
To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I oppose the lowering of the Forex margin ratio from 100:1 to 10:1. You will have eliminated the attractiveness for the small investor to participate in this market. Frankly, I prefer the 200:1 ratio I previously had. I hope that you listen carefully to the many voices that are against this proposed change and keep the 100:1 ratio intact, at a minimum.

Thanks for your attention.

Respectfully,

Joe Gonzalez Retail Forex Customer 970-219-3131